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Dear Student: 

  

I am writing to share the difficult news that operations at Argosy University, Chicago have discontinued and 

the campus is closed. As I indicated previously, we have been working day and night to secure a path forward 

for campuses in receivership and, most importantly, for their students. While the campus will close, I want to 

be sure you have all of the information you need as you move forward. 

  

We are working with our accreditors, state regulators and the U.S. Department of Education to provide 

options for our students. These include:  

 Transferring to another higher education institution that is not part of DCEH (for a list of partner 

institutions, visit https://www.dcedh.org/partner-institutions). The list is updated frequently, so be 

sure to check back for updates. 
 For students who elect not to continue their educational program, the USDE will provide them with 

the opportunity to apply for a closed school loan discharge. For additional information, students will 

directed to the USDE website at: https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/repay-loans/forgiveness-

cancellation/closed-school. 
 For students receiving Veteran Benefits who elect not to continue their educational program, the US 

Department of Veterans Affairs provides the following information regarding restoration of VA 

benefits, https://www.benefits.va.gov/gibill/fgib/restoration.asp. 

  

All of these options are subject to the review of your academic transcripts and the transferability of the credits 

you have earned. 

  

If you are in need of a copy of your academic transcripts, whether to order an official copy or to print an 

unofficial copy, log into the student portal and go to the “My Academics” tab. Please know that your financial 

ledger is available through the student portal as well. Go to the “My Finances” tab and then the “My account 

tab.” The information posted there is the most up to date financial statement available from the 

university.  Please also note that the university catalog is available at 

https://www.argosy.edu/admissions/academic-catalog. 

  

If, at any time, you need information regarding your studies with the university, please visit the Argosy 

University Closed School Information Page at https://www.argosy.edu/closed-school-information where you 

will find contact information, details, and instructions on the following:  

 Transcript requests 
 Career Services Assistance 
 Enrollment verification 
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 Diploma requests 
 Financial requests 
 Account balance inquiries 
 1098-T form (for tax purposes) 
 Contacts for all other questions and inquiries 

Please also know that the Department of Education is ready and willing to assist students. The best way to 

reach them is at https://feedback.studentaid.ed.gov. They have two web pages with updates on this matter that 

you can visit for additional information. They are https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/about/announcements/closed-

school and https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/about/announcements/dream-center. 

  

I cannot express to you how disappointed we are with this outcome and want you to know that this is not the 

fault of employees of the university – they have done the very best they can for students. 

  

Regards, 

Mark Dottore 

Receiver 

Dream Center Education Holdings  
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